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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Despite the weather, we remained sunny at Fair Field this week. On Tuesday we embarked on 
our new tennis initiative which has been a real hit (excuse the pun) with the children. We also 
said a sad farewell to Mrs Merritt, who is leaving us to do something different now her children 
are older. We wish her every success in this new chapter. Mr Forester, who has become a 
familiar face here and a firm favourite with the children & staff alike, will be replacing her. He will 
also continue through the latter part of the week after Easter, when Mrs Cavalier begins her 
maternity leave. Year 5 gave us an informative Mini Police assembly, attended by the Chief 
Commissioner himself! Next week is World Book Week and on Thursday we will be holding a 
non-uniform day, which includes a special lunch. Year 6 had a wonderful day at Harry Potter, 
immersing themselves in the world of wizardry and magic! This week we also welcomed the 
Dog’s Trust, who held workshops for the children.  
Wishing you a restful and dry weekend! 
 
Mrs Aharon & Mrs Goodwin 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Fair Field Superstars 

 

3 Walliams Alexander & Ruby 

3 Blyton Frankie & Vinny 

4 Morpurgo Rory & Filip 

4 Rowling Cameron & Millie 

5 Ridley Penny & Billy 

5 Pullman Liam & Sophie 

6 Rosen Ruby & Evie 

6 Blackman Tate & Harvey 

 
Times Tables Awards 

3 Walliams Marat 

3 Blyton Eva 

4 Morpurgo Aiden 

4 Rowling Josh 

5 Ridley Nancy 

5 Pullman Sebastian 

6 Rosen Amelia 

6 Blackman Jazmine 

 

 
World Book Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next week is World Book week and the 
children will be doing many fun and 
inspirational activities to celebrate our love of 
reading. On Thursday, we have told the 
children they can come to school wearing 
pyjamas or onesies and bring slippers, a teddy 
and a blanket if they wish. We will also be 
offering packed lunch children the opportunity 
to have school dinner on that day, which will 
be in the form of a Peter Rabbit tea party. A 
menu will follow on Monday.  

The Diamond book   
Congratulations to the following children for recognition of their fantastic work this week. 

3 Walliams 
Hannah, Silviu 

4 Morpurgo 
Louise, Cami, Maria, 
Magdalena, James 

5 Pullman 
Tio, Miley 

6 Rosen 
Raffy, Tierney 

 

3 Blyton 
Eva, Stephanie 

4 Rowling 
Cameron, Lily 

5 Ridley 
Brooke C, Billy, 

Rayen, Ellie 

6 Blackman 
Poppy, Jodie, Luke, Imogen, 

Jacob, Ralphy, Scarlett, Ethan 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 
26th February    Harry Potter Studios    Year 6 
28th February  (9am)   Mini Police Awards (Parents welcome)  Year 5 
2nd March     Book Week      All 
3rd March     Cleaner Air workshops    All 
3rd March (10am – 12pm)  Y3&4 Gymnastics     12 children  
5th March    World Book Day     All 
9th March    SATS Mock Week     All 
16th March    Assessment Week     All 
17th March    Class photographs     All 
24th March    Pizza Express     3 Blyton 
25th March    St John’s Year 1 play    Year 4 
30th March    Choir assembly     Choir 
3rd April    Last Day of term 1.40pm    All 
 
 

New/changed dates are in red 

House Points 
This week’s winners! 
1st 698 Willow    
2nd 688 Orchard   
3rd 541 Phillimore  
4th 529 Kendals   

Harry Potter 
 

Year 6 visited the Warner Brothers studio tour this 
week as part of their English unit. They took part 
in a workshop that delves into the Art of Foley, which  
looks at how sound effects are added to film. They  
worked in groups to use everyday objects to create 
sound effects for clips from the films. Amongst the 
array of attractions the children rode a broomstick  
and experienced the new Gringotts Bank.  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Tennis 
 

Thank you for supporting this great opportunity. The children really enjoyed 
their first week on the courts. Well done to our players of the day too. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dogs Trust 
  
This week the Dogs Trust gave 
workshops, which looked at how to 
keep safe around dogs and ways to 
care for your dog. The children were 
reminded to always be respectful to all 
animals. 

Respect Honesty Perseverance Kindness Forgiveness Inclusion 
 

 
 

Homework 
 

You will now notice that homework for Years 3-5 
has a slightly different format. Each week the 
children will have instructions for their home 

learning in their folder, detailing either 
comprehension or maths work. Combined with 

this, they are being asked to practice their times 
tables and their spellings weekly using the 

resources in their folder. We would like them to 
complete their home learning on the pages that 
follow the sheet that is stuck in, ensuring they 

think about their presentation. 
 
 

                             
 
 

Attendance  
 

3 Walliams 93.2% 5 Ridley 96.2% 

3 Blyton 93.3% 5 Pullman 97.9% 

4 Morpurgo 97.7% 6 Rosen 91.5% 

4 Rowling 88.9% 6 Blackman 97.9% 

 
  

 Keep in Touch 
 
Email: 
admin@fairfield.
herts.sch.uk  
 
 
Tel: 01923 856 
341 
 
Fair Field Junior 
School  
Watford Road, 
Radlett, 
Hertforshire, 
WD7 8LU 
 
INBOUND 
MESSAGES 
from 
GATEWAY: 
01923 750 087 
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